
Kāeo  school

Address: State Highway 10,
Kaeo 0478

Phone: 09-405 0099
Principal: 021660876

Email: admin@kaeo.school.nz
www.kaeoprimary.school.nz 

Taraia ngā taumata- E tu teitei
Aim high- stand tall

mailto:admin@kaeo.school.nz
http://www.kaeoprimary.school.nz


Term 3, Week 1, Thursday 17th July 2025

Important dates to remember:

01.08.25-Cross Country-Totara North
08.08.25-Teachers only day-Maths PD
14.08.25-Whānau hui
19.08.25-Yr 3-6 soccer tournament -Taipa
10.09.25-Board Elections

Kia ora e te whānau

As we head into Week 3, it is awesome to see everyone back into the swing of things! We have 
definitely had a few coughs and sniffles making the rounds, thank you for keeping your child at 
home if they are feeling unwell, and thank you for sending them back when they are better!! A 
healthy school means happy learners, so thanks for your help with this!

This term is shaping up to be a positive opportunity for sports! We have got a few tournaments 
coming up, and we are really keen to get our kura to as many of them as we can. We are looking 
forward to seeing our tamariki get out there to show their dedication and teamwork on the field. 

Keep an eye out for more information about events and how you can come along and support our 
fantastic tamariki!

Nāku noa 

Whaea Kaiya

🎉 Exciting News for Kaeo Primary Tamariki! 
🥊
Starting Tuesday, 5th August, a fun and 
energizing 30-minute Boxfit class will be available 
to help tamariki start their school day strong and 
focused!
🕗 When: Tuesdays & Thursdays, 8:00 AM – 
8:30 AM
 📍 Where: Kaeo Primary School Hall
 👟 Who: All tamariki and parents welcome!
 💪 Led by: Mere Hape from the Wellness Team 
at Whangaroa Health Services Trust
These sessions will run until further notice, so 
come along, get moving, and feel great for the 
day ahead!

  

 

Board Elections

Just a friendly reminder that our school board 
elections are coming up! This year, elections 
will be held on Wednesday, September 10th. 

You should have already received detailed 
information regarding the election process via 
email. Additionally, a hard copy of this 
information was sent home with students. 



Head lice

Just a friendly reminder to please regularly check your 
children's hair for head lice. While we do our best to monitor, 
consistent checks at home are crucial in preventing outbreaks.

If you do find lice, please know that we have shampoo and 
creams available in the school office to help you treat it. Don't 
hesitate to pop in and ask us – we're here to help. 

Please make sure that long hair is tied up.This will help with 
with the management of head lice in classes. 

Whānau hui
We are holding our next whānau hui in the 
school hall on Thursday 14th August. This 
will be from 5:30-6:30pm.
The feedback and input we gained from the 
last hui was outstanding, this next hui 
(meeting) we will be discussing what we 
have done since that last meeting, 
feedback on strategic planning, local 
curriculum and where to next for us as a 
kura. 

It would be great to have you there to share 
ideas and hear the progress we have made 
so far. 

Website
We have set up a new school website. This is 
a work in progress and we hope by the end of 
the term we would have added a lot more to 
this. 

Eventually, you will be able to access class 
sites, school policies, and all information for 
our kura on here. 

School website: 
https://www.kaeoprimary.school.nz/ 

Cross country food 
stall

We are very excited and are looking 
forward to cross country on Friday. We are 
hopeful that the weather will hold out for us 
and we don’t have to postpone.
 In the event of postponement the new date 
will be Thursday 7th August. 
We will be leaving school at 10am and we 
will return in time for the buses at the end of 
the day.

If you would like to send your child with 
money to purchase kai at the stall to 
support the Totara North fundraiser, they 
will be in charge of their own money. 

Notices from office
Please make sure you have updated  your contact details, this is helpful should we need to get in 
touch with you regarding your child’s wellbeing. Providing a current email address is also important 
as a lot of information is sent out via email. 

We know many students have been unwell with colds and flus. Thank you for keeping them home. 
If your child is absent please ring or email to let the office know. 

Lost property, if you child is missing some of their clothing it is most probably in our lost property 
bucket outside the library. 
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